
Kindergarten 
Mrs. Young's 

Updates/reminders 

Important Dates  

• Our MKAS test is tomorrow!  This is a computer based 
test that all students have taken before. It is in a very 
child-friendly format and should take students less than 
30 minutes. Our goal is for students to simply do his/her 
best. To help your child have a positive and successful 
testing experience, he/she needs to: 

•  have plenty of rest the night before (tonight) 
•  eat a healthy breakfast at home or at school 
• arrive to school on time (prior to 7:40). 

Please text me today if you have any questions about our MKAS! 
 

• Cafeteria menu for the week:  
• Tues- school pizza 
• Wed- 
• Thurs-  
• Fri- 

• If you are planning on coming to eat lunch with your student, 
remember that we are limiting to no more than 2 visitors, 
visitors must be on the check-out list, and visitors must show 
I.D. This is for the safety of all of our students. Let me know if 
you have any questions.  

• R.E.D. Folders – Only one book this week! Students should read 
the book Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday nights, then 
return the book and folder on Friday.  

April 20: MKAS Test (info above)  April 21-22: Sight Word Challenge testing 
May 17: Carnival Stations (our time is from 9:30-11:00: more info soon but 
parents are welcomed to attend) 
  

April 19-22, 2022 

What We are learning 

Theme: Insects/ author: Eric Carle 
 Phonics: L Blends (sl-, pl-, gl-, cl-, 
bl-) 
Sight Words: when, here 
Math: Addition and subtraction 
with numbers 0-10; Counting to 100 
by ones; 100 by tens 
 

 
Library  is on Tuesdays. Students may return books 
any day of the week, but no later than Tuesday 
morning if he/she would like to check out a new book 
from the library.  
P.E. is on Wednesdays. Students will need to wear 
tennis shoes in order to participate safely.  
 

Our class’s cafeteria lunch days are Mondays and 
Wednesdays.  
 
 

Visit: www.audrayoung.weebly.com     Email: audra.young@dcsms.org    Call: (662)429-4160 Ext. 302     
   

I will let you know as 
soon as I know.  


